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        Operator Invoice for the Calendar Year 2017  -  $100 

 
 Plant Name:     Website: 

 Mailing Address:    Phone: 

 City, Sate, Zip:    Alt. Phone 

 Contact:     Fax: 

 Email:      Region: 

Below are the service areas listed on the PAMP website.  Please check all services 
you currently provide.  Additional Services many include a service not already listed: 
 Inspected Processing  Inspected Slaughter  Custom Slaughter 

 Retail    Wholesale    Game Processing 

 Catering    Additional Services____________________________ 

How would you like to receive your newsletter    Mail   or   Digitally  

Cut Here 

Please complete above, detach and remit with a check for $100 to: 
 

PA Association of Meat Processors 
1209 Rockdale Road, Rockwood, PA 15557        844-599-PAMP   

email:pamp@pameatprocessors.org   website: www.pameatprocessors.org 

Dear Fellow Meat Processor, 
 

What does the Pennsylvania Association of Meat Processors mean to you?  Education, 
expertise, advice, friendship, and fun are just a few of the words that come to mind. 
 

The EDUCATION:  In cooperation with Penn State University’s Animal Science and Food 
Science Department, PAMP has educational seminars available to its members. 
 

The EXPERTISE: A call to us helps members find answers to regulatory questions or 
problems. 
 

The ADVICE from other plants on the information that is gained through the interaction 
with PAMP is vast and can affect both your bottom line and your company’s future. 
 

The FRIENDSHIP.  PAMP is filled with good people with the same goals and challenges 
that you face everyday.  It is important to have friends to call when you find yourself short 
on spice or when you just want help in making your products better. 
 

The FUN, if you haven’t attended a convention in several years, I would like to invite you 
to attend our convention next year in State College, PA on May 11-14, 2017.  You will not 
believe the amount of valuable information and contacts you will make.  Learning about 
others operations may just spark your next great idea. 
 

Our industry is changing right before our eyes.  Learn about new products, new regula-
tions and meet new people by joining the Pennsylvania Association of Meat Processors.  
I ask that you take a moment and complete your PAMP dues application and mail it to 
the office.  YOUR dues are crucial to continue the viability and growth of our organiza-
tion. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns that you would like to discuss, please feel free to 
contact me at 844-599-PAMP or email me at: pamp@pameatprocessors.org. 
 
Sincerely 
Renee Pletcher - Secretary 


